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RE Official information request CDHB 10407 
 
I refer to your email dated 03 September 2020 requesting the following information under the Official Information 
Act from Canterbury DHB. Specifically:  
 

1. Can you provide the final future focused operational plan produced by EY into the Canterbury District 
Health Board co-commissioned by Canterbury DHB and Ministry of Health as mentioned in the July 
2019 Board agenda. 

2. Can you please provide the executive management team’s response to the above requested final future 
focused operational plan produced by EY into the Canterbury District Health Board co-commissioned by 
Canterbury DHB and Ministry of Health as mentioned in the July 2019 Board agenda. 

 
We have published a response to a similar request on the Canterbury DHB website.   
 
I refer you to our response to CDHB 10385 which is available on the link below.  
https://www.cdhb.health.nz/wp-content/uploads/c152b212-cdhb-10385-ernst-young-reports-2019-2020.pdf  
 
I trust this satisfies your interest in this matter. 
 
Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the Canterbury DHB 
website after your receipt of this response.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Ralph La Salle 
Acting Executive Director 
Planning, Funding & Decision Support 
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